
I support the proposed Amendment (Section 17) to the Health Insurance Act
1973 because Medicare benefits should not be payable for abortions carried out
on the basis of gender selection.

I feel very strongly about this issue and I believe it to be wrong on so many levels.
To receive a Medicare benefit for killing one's son or daughter is outrageous and
must not be done in our so called civilised society. 

Louise Bayley




